Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2012 1:36 PM
To: mommyaabas@yahoo.com

Cc: 'Henry Pietropaoli'

Subject: RO2901 Groundwater Monitoring

Dear Mrs. Aabas,

Please discontinue sampling at RO2901 as the site is currently in review for case closure. Do not destroy the wells until requested in case additional monitoring is required in the future or the case does not reach closure.
Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Pky.

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510-639-1287

Fax: 510-337-9335

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




